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Ecology, EPA, Coast Guard responding to fire at BP Cherry 

Point Refinery to monitor environment  
 

OLYMPIA – The Washington Department of Ecology, EPA and U.S. Coast Guard 

are responding to a fire at the BP Cherry Point Refinery near Blaine in Whatcom County to 

monitor and assess potential environmental impacts. A unified command involving all the 

parties involved in the response is being established at the refinery 

 

More information about the incident and unified command will be provided as soon as 

it becomes available. 

 

 

###  

 

Media contact: Curt Hart, 360-407-6990; cell, 360-480-7908 (curt.hart@ecy.wa.gov) 

     

For more information: www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/spills/spills.html 

 

Ecology’s website: www.ecy.wa.gov  

 

Ecology’s social media: www.ecy.wa.gov/about/newmedia.html 
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